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ADVISORY No. ¢4
Series of 2020

Japan Imposes Temporary Travel Restrictions to Limit the Spread of Coronavirus
Disease (COVID-19)

The government of Japan has banned the entry of foreigners coming from or have
visited a list of countries which includes the Philippines until further notice. The travel
ban has been effective from 03 April 2020, 12:00 AM. Only Japanese nationals are allowed
to travel to Japan, subject to strengthened quarantine procedures as detailed in POEA
Advisory No. 39, Series of 2020.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

BE RD P. OLALIA

Administrator

06 April 2020
Sources:

“Coronavirus (COVID-19) Advisory Information: Travel Japan: INTO.” Japan National Tourism
Organization (JNTO), 6 Apr. 2020, www.japan.travel/en/coronavirus/.



